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Mollusky, Kathy

From: lisa dunne < >

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2020 5:55 PM

To: City Council

Subject: dollar street woods

CAUTION: This email originated from an External source. Do not click links, open attachments, or follow instructions from this sender 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. If you are unsure, please contact the Help Desk immediately for 
further assistance. 

 
Hello, 
 
Please (please!) don't cut the trees down to build a middle school. There must be another location 
somewhere.   
 
Thank you. 
 
Lisa Dunne 
 




